
 

 

 

 

Going Forward 

Thank you to all our state owners for your patience during this time of 
transition since Cody’s passing.  We at the corporate office are doing all we 
can to make the transition period as smooth as possible. Many legal and 
accounting items have to be addressed with the passing of the baton in a 
corporation, so our legal and accounting teams are working hard to make 
sure all is going well.  Please realize these things take time and we are going 
forward and hoping for great things in the coming months and years for 
Heaven’s Best.  We appreciate all the work you do as state owners in keeping 
your city operators functioning. Please continue to be a support to them, help 
to make sure they are getting their monthly reports in on time, and 
encourage them to look for other ways to find jobs in these slower months. 

 

Enjoy the Ride 

“Anyone who imagines that bliss is normal is going to waste a lot of time running around shouting that he’s been 
robbed.  Most putts don’t drop.  Most beef is tough. Most children grow up to be just people.  Most successful 
marriages require a high degree of mutual toleration.  Most jobs are more often dull than otherwise.  Life is like an old 
time rail journey—delays, sidetracks, smoke, dust, cinders, and jolts, interspersed only occasionally by beautiful vistas 
and thrilling bursts of speed.  The trick is to thank the Lord for letting you have the ride.  –Gordon B. Hinckley 

Thank you for joining the ride with Heaven’s Best, we appreciate all you are doing to make the ride enjoyable and 
prosperous.   
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